Joseph in Egypt Genesis Chapters 39-41

Joseph was taken to Egypt and a man that served Pharaoh bought him from the Ishmaelites. His name was Potiphar. Yahweh was with Joseph and he was prosperous in everything he did. Joseph did good service for Potiphar and he set Joseph over his entire house and Yahweh blessed Potiphar's house. Potiphar's wife lifted her eyes to Joseph and would not leave him alone. She took his robe from him and he ran away. She screamed and told her husband that Joseph was after her. Potiphar was very angry and put Joseph in the prison house. Yahweh was with Joseph and gave him favor in the eyes of the warden of the prison. Joseph took care of the prisoner's. Afterwards, the cupbearer and the baker of the king of Egypt were thrown into prison. Joseph served them. One night they each dreamed a dream. They were sad because there was no one to tell them what their dreams meant. They each told Joseph their dreams and he told them what would happen. In three days the baker was put to death and the cupbearer went back to the Pharaoh to serve him.

It happened the Pharaoh had dreams also and no one could tell him what they meant. The cupbearer told the Pharaoh that Joseph could explain his dreams. So he sent for Joseph. Joseph listened to the Pharaoh's dream and told him what Elohim was going to do. He said there would be seven years of plenty and seven years of famine in the land of Egypt. Joseph told him to set a wise man over Egypt to gather and store the grain in the years of plenty so they would have food to eat in the years of famine. Pharaoh set Joseph over his house and the land of Egypt. The Pharaoh called Joseph by the name of Tzaphnath-Paaneah and he gave him Asenath for his wife. They had two sons, Manesseh and Ephraim

Joseph in Egypt

Genesis Chapters 39-41

And Yahweh was w kindness to him. And eyes of the ward Gene	d He gave him	2)	1	2	3		
	7	5	6				
			8				
	9 10					2	
	11						
12						S	

Across

- 5. Who told Pharaoh that Joseph could interpret his dreams?
- 7. What was the name of Joseph's wife?
- 8. Where did Joseph go after being falsely accused by Potiphar's wife?
- 9. Who did Joseph tell Pharaoh to set over the land of Egypt to gather and store grain?
- 11. How many years of plenty and famine were coming on the land of Egypt?
- 12. Joseph did good service for Potiphar and he set Joseph over his entire _____.

<u>Down</u>

- 1. Yahweh was with Joseph and gave him favor in the eyes of the _____ of the prison.
- 2. Two people were thrown into prison while Joseph was there, the cupbearer and the _____.
- 3. Joseph had two sons, Manesseh and _____.
- 4. What happened to the baker after three days in prison?
- 6. Who bought Joseph from the Ishmaelites?
- 10. What did Potiphar's wife do after Joseph ran away from her?

Joseph in Egypt

Genesis Chapters 39-41

M	N	В	Н	A	U	F	S	Τ	V	Χ	R	0	M	A
A	P	R	Р	Τ	Χ	Н	U	S	Χ	Ε	L	С	I	I
N	F	L	F	0	A	K	0	M	R	R	0	V	A	F
Ε	A	N	Ε	0	Τ	N	R	A	S	I	Ε	N	R	P
S	M	G	I	N	Н	Ι	Ε	R	M	I	F	Ε	Н	M
S	Ι	I	A	P	Τ	В	Р	S	Ε	J	S	A	Р	A
Ε	N	R	Ε	Ε	Р	Y	S	Н	A	K	R	Y	Ε	Ε
Н	Ε	S	G	U	Z	N	0	M	A	A	A	F	J	R
U	0	Y	С	0	Ε	D	R	V	0	R	Y	В	S	D
J	P	Y	Χ	V	0	R	P	Н	P	R	Ι	S	0	N
Τ	Н	R	Ε	Ε	D	A	Y	S	V	A	Τ	I	R	Z
Т	G	S	M	D	E	S	S	E	L	В	В	В	Τ	A

Asenath Baker Blessed Cupbearer Dream Egypt
Ephraim
Famine
Favor
Joseph

Manesseh
Pharaoh
Plenty
Potiphar
Prison

Prosperous
Seven
Three Days
Wife



And Pharaoh said to Joseph, Behold, I have set you over all the land of Egypt Genesis 41:41

